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Guidance for Pharmacies Assisting Medicaid 
Members During the State Disaster Emergency 
Declared 11/18/2014 
 

The New York State Department of Health has released 
Information applicable to providers in Cattaraugus, 
Chautauqua, Erie, Franklin, Genesee, Herkimer, 
Jefferson, Lewis, Oswego, Wyoming and contiguous 
counties servicing beneficiaries in need of emergency fills 
of prescriptions or fiscal orders (including prescription and 
over the counter drugs and medical supplies) when a 
State disaster emergency has been determined by State 
or Local officials.  

This guidance will only be in effect until the State 
disaster emergency has ended. 

Click here to view the Pharmacy Communication. 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for further assistance.

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or materials 
provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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